Cumberland County High School
660 Stanley Street
Crossville, TN 38555
Telephone 931.484.6194
Fax 931.484.6872

Dr. Scott Calahan, Principal

scalahan@ccschools.k12tn.net

April 26, 2023

To Whom it May Concern,

Cumberland County High School would like to request a permit to have the annual Homecoming
Parade on Thursday, September 7, 2022, starting at 1:30 P.M. | have enclosed the parade
route. If you need any other information, please let me know. The alternate date would be
Friday, September 8, 2022 if there was inclement weather.

| can be contacted at Cumberland County High School (484-6194) or by my cell number
(615-579-0352). CCHS Principal Dr. Scott Calahan will also be a contact person and he can be
contacted at the high school or by his cell (865-255-2984).

Thank you very much,

Steven Miller
Athletic Director/Assistant Principal
CCHS



Cumberland County High School
Homecoming Parade Route
Sep 7, 2023
Beginning at 1:30 P.M.
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